
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 4/23/2013 5:22:45 PM 
To: kowalewskia@calpine.com (kowalewskia@calpine.com) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bcc: 
Subject: LMEC and Gilroy Steam Numbers 

Avis 

Thank you again for your time last week on the LMEC and Gilroy draft resolutions. As 
Commissioner Ferron indicated last week, our office would really like to see the useful thermal 
numbers dedicated /used for the steam host in a CHP application. What's your ETA on those 
numbers (isn't it already part of Calpine contractual agreement?) 

Thanks 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 

SB GT&S 0434325 
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